
Dear DFA employees,

Please join your colleagues to celebrate the end of the academic school year with an Ice Cream
Social, hosted by DFA cabinet members.

Enjoy games and music as we kick off the summer, and enjoy some ice cream and fresh air. Event
details are provided below:

Monday, June 10 | 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.
The Commons at UCI Research Park 
5300 California Avenue (map)
Free parking; carpooling is encouraged; bring reusable water bottle

Please contact Annie McGregor (aemcgreg@uci.edu; 949.824.5589) with any questions.

I look forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA
Chief Financial Officer 
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

https://fa.uci.edu/pdf/2019-DFA-Ice-Cream-Social-Flyer.pdf
https://www.google.com/maps/place/5300+California+Ave,+Irvine,+CA+92617/@33.636511,-117.8505058,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x80dcde19acc80407:0xa2296e28f3a9e389!8m2!3d33.636511!4d-117.8483171
mailto:aemcgregor@uci.edu
http://www.fa.uci.edu/

